LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, JANUARY 2016
Jan 9,10
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Truth or Fiction

We hear so many conflicting statements about the pre-born child and his/her right to life.  The following may help to clear up any confusion: A lie doesn’t become the truth, wrong doesn’t become right and evil doesn’t become good just because it is accepted by the majority”.

Jan. 16, 17
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Movement in Motion

This Thursday, the 21st of January, Right to Life-LIFESPAN will send 9 buses filled with junior high school, high school and college student and their chaperones to Washington DC to attend the 43rd Annual March for Life.  It is sad that there have been so many such marches. Only about 30 of us from Michigan attended that first one and we were all adults.  The times are changing!  9 buses carry 450 people, almost all of them students who are giving of their time and treasure to say ENOUGH! No more babies lost, no more women hurt.  Pray for a safe journey and that their message is heard.
Jan. 23, 24
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Baby Safe Haven

Too often we hear of newborn babies being left abandoned in dumpsters, alleys or parks.  Michigan, like all the other states, has a Safe Haven Law whereby a mother can leave her newborn at a hospital, fire station, police station or church without the legal entanglements of abandonment or abuse.  If she feels that she simply cannot assume the responsibilities of motherhood, leaving her baby at one of these facilities assures that her baby will be well cared for, loved and freed for adoption.  For more information, call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

Jan 30, 31
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Auction Items

LIFESPAN is looking for several items to be placed in the Auction that is held during our Celebrate Life dinner in May.  If you have an item suitable for auction, please call the office.  We also are looking for folks who would like to advertise in our Resource Book that is given to our dinner guests.  Pro-life people support pro-life businesses!  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

